
Reception Trip to Hamerton Zoo 

 

At the end of the year, the Reception classes visited Hamerton Zoo. This was a lovely way to end our 

first year at school. It also linked in with our topics of growing and animals. After a short bus ride, 

which was very exciting in itself we arrived at the zoo. We spent time walking around the zoo, 

looking at all the different animals and learning about them. After a snack we all took part in a group 

session with one of the Zoo keepers. We had the chance to stroke some animals and learn a little bit 

more about them. After lunch we had a play on the play park and we completed our tour of the zoo. 

It was a fantastic first school trip and we all had an amazing time! 

 

 


